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From: Heinrich Albert <heinrich.albert@outlook.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 14, 2018 9:51 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter —Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments

SWRCB members and staff,
First let me say that | support the changes you have made in Appendix K.

More broadly, | would support further restrictions on diversions from our rivers. The research clearly indicates the San
Joaquin and tributaries need more than 50% of unimpaired flows to protect and restore our fish and other river
dependent wildlife populations. Nevertheless, | understand the Board has to balance agricultural and other human uses
along with the needs of our environment.

Thanks for your service on this very difficult task,
Heinrich Albert

6301 Happy Valley Rd
Somerset, CA 95684





